
Financial Update 
Giving for April $6,494/week

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL GIVING!

Then Jesus, looking at him, loved him, 

and said to him, “One thing you lack: 

Go your way, sell whatever you have 

and give to the poor, and you will have 

treasure in heaven; and come, take up 

the cross, and follow Me.”

Mark 10:21

Connect
Church Directory - If you'd like to be added to the GBF 
email contact list and Church Directory, please send a 
request to  Office@gbfmc.org. 

Prayer Requests - Please send all prayer requests to the 
Office@gbfmc.org. Please keep these requests limited to 
GBF attendees, your family, and people you consider “like 
family”. Prayer requests for all others can be addressed at 
Wednesday prayer meeting or with Pastor/Elders directly.

Web: GBFMC.ORG (Recorded Audio Sermons and Study 
Videos)

Ministries in need:
Presenter, Audio, Video, Sunday School Assistant, Usher
See the respective Ministry Leader or Carl Vitelli

Anyone interested in Membership see Carl Vitelli



May 19, 2024
Announcements and Upcoming Events

Solutions4Life BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG is back!!! Pick up your 
bottle, please fill it with change, dollar bills of any denomination 
or check made out to "Solutions Health & Pregnancy Center". 
You can pick up bottles at the table in the fellowship hall. Bottles 
can be returned every week up until Father's Day, June 16. 
Thank you for your support of this worthy cause!

Chords & Coffee: A coffeehouse experience for worship and  
fellowship. TONIGHT! at 6pm, come see Mary Beth DiAngelo,
as she brings songs of praise and worship.

Church Picnic- SAVE THE DATE! Saturday, July 6th 12:00PM-
5:00PM at Holmdel Park Pavilion - 44 Longstreet Rd. Holmdel NJ.
A sign-up sheet is in the Fellowship Hall.

Marriage Conference: Saturday June 8th at Grace Bible Fellowship
"Marriage Rocks" with Scott & Lisa Mitchell
The Mitchells have lead marriage conferences since 2008.
Their passion is to teach couples how to THRIVE in marriage,
not just how to survive!   8AM-2PM Breakfast & Lunch included.
Cost is $40 per couple will be collected by Jules Johnson
The signup sheet is in the fellowship hall. 

Get connected through our ongoing events!
 CHILDREN’S WORSHIP   Every Sunday in the Fellowship Hall, during            
  regular Worship time for those from pre-school to Elementary age.
SUNDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY  
A study in the book of Matthew led by John DeMassari. A monthly study  
 on the first Sunday of each month at 7pm. Meetings will be held at  
819 Lavender Dr., Morganville. See John Demassari for directions.
EVANGELISM MEETING First Sunday of every month after fellowship.  
See Jules Johnson for details
TUESDAYS LADIES' BIBLE STUDY 7:00PM in the Fellowship Hall 
WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING 7:00 - 8:00 PM at the Church
 THURSDAY BIBLE STUDY 7:00 PM, meets in the Fellowship Hall.
A study in the book of Psalms led by Pastor Dave DeRonde.
SUNDAY SCHOOL  is open for classes 4 year old-1st grade, 

2nd grade-4th grade, and 5th-6th grades. 
NURSERY is open for our little guests.

 

        Welcome! We are so glad you're here!

Ladies Bible Studies
Our studies in the book of Mark will conclude on Tuesday, May 21st.  
There will not be another Tuesday night study until September, 
when Laura Persons will be doing a study in the book of Ruth.

Our summer study called ACTS (Active Caring Through Sharing) 
will start on Monday, July 8th - 9:00 AM in Fellowship Hall 
and will continue every Monday through August 26th.

Ladies Saturday Breakfasts 
First Saturday of every month at 8:30AM

Our ladies' breakfast on June 1st will be a special day for us.  
Susan Amerman, who has been our retreat speaker on five occasions, 
will be speaking to us and showing us about a work she and her husband 
are doing in Pakistan. Susan will also be sharing about some 
very difficult trials in her personal life and will speak of God's faithfulness.

Secret Sisters 
Every third Saturday of each month 10:00AM-12PM
"To foster intimacy between sisters through the love of Jesus Christ"

The Secret Sisters will be hosting a painting party on July 20th.
It is open to all the women of Grace. There's a sign-up sheet in
the Fellowship Hall. Any questions, see Rose Fittanto or 
Karen Applegate. RSVP by June 30th.

Men's Breakfast / Bible Study Saturdays 7AM-9AM in the Fellowship Hall.
A great opportunity for Food and Fellowship!
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